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What about You? 

Did you participate in a rally, clinic, or camp?  

Have a success story with your pony?  Want to 

share with the region something amazing a 

friend of yours did?  Send in your stories or 

pictures to emilys2618@gmail.com and see 

them appear in an upcoming newsletter!  The 

RYB looks forward to hearing from you!  

 

 

Some Upcoming Dates to 

Remember! 

UL Camp June 25-27 

HA Testing June 29-30 

D Show 

Jumping Rally 

September 30-

October 1 

 

Regional Youth Board Tip of the Month: Grooming 

“When grooming your pony for a rally/show, paint 

their feet before you brush their tail.  That way, if 

you get anything in their tail, you only have to 

brush it once.” - Michelle  

The thought for this month is STRETCH – 

Move out of your comfort zone and 

experience something new!!!  Think about 

something you’ve been wanting to try that 

is a doable goal during the next 3 months 

of summer and get out there and try it!  

I’ve been thinking about this since the 

Polocrosse Rally when I watched 7 teams 

have a blast.  About half the riders had 

tried mounted polocrosse before but quite 

a few had not.  The organizers were new at 

this too and had many mixed feelings 

before the rally, but ended the day 

thinking they’d certainly do it again!  

Members are shopping for polocrosse 

sticks and clamoring for more 

opportunities to play again.  And this 

excitement is not restricted to polocrosse.  

We have several mother/daughter pairs 

practicing as a quadrille team for the 

dressage rally – another novel attempt!!!  

There are unlimited possibilities in and out 

of the horse world to expand your horizons 

into new and exciting adventures.   TRY 

SOMETHING NEW and then write to your 

RYB and tell them your story!!! 

 

-Ev, RS, NYUC 

MESSAGE FROM THE RS 
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Wait a minute – 

what is going on 

here?  Have an 

idea?  Send in a 

funny caption or 

quote to and see 

it in the next 

newsletter!     

 

 

 

 

D SHOW JUMPING RALLY!!! 

DON’T FORGET TO REGISTER NOW FOR THE ‘D’ SHOW JUMPING RALLY ON JULY 14TH AT OAKENDALE FARM 

IN HARWINTON!  THIS WILL BE A GREAT INTRODUCTION TO RALLYING FOR YOUNGER MEMBERS AS WELL 

AS AN ENCOURAGEMENT FOR D'S TO EXPLORE RALLYING AND REGIONAL ACTIVITIES.  WE ARE TRYING OUT 

A FUN THEME, “UNDER THE SEA”, SO BE READY TO DECORATE YOUR TEAM POSTER ACCORDINGLY!  THIS 

RALLY WILL BE A FUN, EDUCATIONAL EXPERIENCE, SO MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!   

ARE YOU A C WITH A GREEN HORSE?  GET A TEAM TOGETHER OR COME AND SCRAMBLE TO SCHOOL LOW 

FENCES IN A NEW SETTING!  IF THERE IS INTEREST WE WILL ADD A C DIVISION FOR RIDERS WITH GREEN 

HORSES.  YOU WILL COMPETE AT THE SAME HEIGHTS AS THE D’S, BUT NOT AGAINST THEM. 

THE REGISTRATION FOR THE RALLY IS ON THE NEXT PAGE – DON’T MISS IT!  IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 

ABOUT THE RALLY, CONTACT ALESSIA AT FLEETINGJAZZ@HOTMAIL.COM.  WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!   

POLOCROSSE RALLY RESULTS: 
BELOW ARE THE OVERALL RESULTS FROM OUR 

POLOCROSSE RALLY – EVERYONE HAD A GREAT TIME 

AND LEARNED A LOT! 
NOVICE OVERALL:  

1ST BUCKS COUNTY  
2ND A-MARE-ICA 
3RD THE BLONDE SQUAD 

NOVICE HM:  
1ST A-MARE-ICA 
2ND BUCKS COUNTY 
3RD THE BLONDE SQUAD 

INTERMEDIATE OVERALL:  
1ST BORDERLINE GENTLEMEN 
2ND CHIX MI 
3RD POLOCROSSE PALS 
4TH CHUKKA CHUKKA BANG BANG 

INTERMEDIATE HM:  

1ST CHUKKA CHUKKA BANG BANG   

2ND POLOCROSSE PALS 
3RD BORDERLINE GENTLEMEN 
4TH CHIX MIX 
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NY/UC Regional Youth Board 
D Showjumping Rally 

“Under the Sea themed!” 

Saturday, July 14, 2018 

Closing Date July 7, 2018 

Oakendale Farm 

485 Plymouth Road, Harwinton, CT 06791 

Grounds Open 7 am          Briefing begins at 8 am 

 

Club/Region__________________________________  

 

Rally Divisions: (Please Check) Poles______ 1’______18”______ 2’3”______ 

 

 Rider Name Certification Horse Name 

Rider 1*    

Rider 2    

Rider 3    

Rider 4    

Stable 

Manager 

   

*Denotes Team Captain        

 

Chaperone Name____________________________________________ Cell Number_____________________ 

Include USPC chaperone form 

 

(Coach strongly suggested, but not required) 

Coach Name________________________________________________ Cell Number_____________________ 

Include USPC coach form 

 

We will need two (2) volunteers per team: 

Volunteer 1 Name ___________________________________________ Cell Number_____________________ 

Volunteer 2 Name____________________________________________ Cell Number_____________________  

 

I attest that the information above is correct and the Pony Club members listed above are in good standing at this time. 

DC Signature_______________________________________________________Date_______________ 

 

• NYUC D Showjumping Rally will be conducted in accordance with the 2018 USPC Showjumping Rule Book & 

2018 Showjumping Newsletter.   

• Horse Management to be conducted in accordance with the 2018 USPC Horse Management & Rules Judges 

Guide, and the 2018 Horse Management Newsletter. 

 

Entry Fees: $45.00 per person ($225.00 per full team)  

Late Fees: $10 per rider/SM missing any paperwork, or paperwork that is not sent in by the closing date. 

 

Entry Checklist: 

_____ Completed Team Entry Form 

_____ Current Coggins & Rabies Certificates (within 12 months) per horse 

_____ Completed Chaperone & Coaches Forms  

_____ Please mail all paperwork/checks to: Alessia Salati: 1270 State Route 10, Jefferson NY, 12093 

_____ Please make checks payable to: NY/UC Regional Youth Board  

 

Please contact Alessia Salati with any questions: Email: fleetingjazz@hotmail.com  Phone: (607) 652-2561 
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